
 

RSVP: lmiranda@minrel.gob.cl  

 

 

Permanent United Nations 
 

 

               On the occasion of the International Law Week 

 

H.E. Ambassador Milenko Skoknic 
Permanent Representative of Chile to the UN 

 

has the pleasure to invite  

 

Permanent Representatives/ Deputy Permanent Representatives/ 

Legal Advisers and Election Officers 

 

to a Reception to present the candidature of  

 

Profesor Ms. María Teresa Infante 

to the International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea (ITLOS) 

 

MONDAY 28 OCTOBER 6:30-8:30PM  

Permanent Mission of Chile to the UN 

 

885 Second Ave, between 47th and 48th St.(One Dag Hammarskjöld Plaza) 40th Floor 

New York 


